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Weekly Bulletin - Week ending 16th October 2020 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Harvest Festival  

Thank you so much for your generous donations for our Harvest Festival.  The produce will be 

going to The Padley Centre in Derby who do a fantastic job in supporting the homeless providing 

them with a hot meal or food parcel.  

 
Pupil Premium Information 

Pupil Premium supports children’s learning as well as help with uniform, school trips and clubs.  To 

find out if you qualify please go to: https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/education/schools/your-child-

at-school/meals/school-meals/free-school-meals.aspx  

Please see our website https://www.melbourne-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk/our-school/pupil-premium 

for more information. 

 

Parental Permission Document Class Dojo 

Please ensure permission consents are returned to school no later than Monday 19th October. 

 

Flu Immunisation 

Reminder – Flu immunisation will be taking place in school on Friday 23rd October. Please ensure 

you have registered your child. 

 

Parent teacher consultations  

There is a new parent/teacher meeting format for the Autumn in light of Covid 19 restrictions.  

These will take place after half term. Your child’s teacher will speak to you regarding how your 

child has settled back into school and also their progress.  This will be done via a phone call.  

Please ensure you have informed school if your phone number has changed recently. The 

consultations will be 10 minutes per child. The slots will be available to book from Monday and 

you will receive a notification via our parents evening booking system. 

 

Wish list 

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who has/ is donating things for school. We 

have had local businesses contribute as well as parents, grandparents and friends of friends, so 

thank you so much! Please continue to ask us if there are any items you no longer need as we may 

be able to find a use for them! Thank you again!  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Charlotte Gibbs 

Headteacher  
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